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15th July 2022 
 

Exciting new Communication App for Parents and Carers 
 

Dear parent / carer 
 
We are increasing and hopefully improving, the means we use for communicating and 
sharing information with our parents. As well as email and text, we are introducing the 
SIMS Parent Lite App. This will enable us to share information on absences and give you the 
means to update contact information and consent through this app. It will also enable 
parents to sign up for clubs and we will confirm if your child gets a place via this means as 
well. 
 
You will, over the next week, receive an email (if we have an email address registered for 
you) which will provide information for launching the app on your phone or device. 
Attached is some further guidance on the process to follow. If we do not have an email 
address for at least one parent / carer, could you please inform the office and provide us 
with one. 
 
You will still receive the full data collection sheet in September although this will be sent 
electronically this year and will no longer be in paper format. The Parent app is to support 
any changes during the course of the school year and to communicate with you directly. 
 
If you require any assistance, then please feel free to come to the office and we will try to 
help. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Janine White 
School Business Manager 
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